M Gma i | Peter Strauhal <peter@pcsoutback.com>

Re: Wayside Terrace

Paul LaScola <therighthomesolution@gmail.com> Thu, Nov 17, 2022 at 11:06 AM
To: Jamie Donaldson <JDonaldson@cityofsalem.net>, Laurel Christian <LChristian@cityofsalem.net>, Christopher Cuevas
<chriscuevas777@gmail.com>, Peter Strauhal <pstrauhal@gmail.com>

Hi Jamie,

Thanks for your quick response and clarification.
| will check with Peter and confirm that he has attempted to submit the revised site plan showing the flood plain.

We intend to provide an appropriate area for the service provider's trash receptacles.
See the response from the trash recycle service provider, and our design intention trusting this will satisfy that item.

Thank you,
Paul

2035 Wayside Terrace NE

Inbox

9:51 AM (47

Cristie Moore minutes ago)

<Cristie@lorenssanitation.com>

to me

Good morning,

This email is to confirm that we do provide service for the location 2035 Wayside Terrace NE, Keizer, OR

97303. We provide containers ranging from 35 to 95 gallons.

Thank you,
Cristie
Loren’s Sanitation

North Marion Recycling & Disposal



Wheat, LLC

503-393-2262

[Quoted text hidden]



